ASSAM UNIVERSITY, SILCHAR

NOTICE

This is for the information of all concerned that some Hostel boarders are not remitting their
quarterly hostel fees in the SBI Collect Portal ( for newly admitted student from the year 2023)
or in AU Cash Counter( for student who had taken admission before 2023) in time. It is hereby
advised that all Hostel boarders should submit their due quarterly fees for hostel
accommodation within 30-09-2023 and submit a photocopy of recent Hostel Fee Receipts to
their respective Hostel Wardens positively. After collection of all fee receipt all Hostel Wardens
are requested to submit the same to the undersigned along with a list of Hostel boarders for
necessary action. The documents are to be routed through the office of the DSW to Finance on

or before 6" October 2023.

Assistant Registrar (Finance)
No. AUF/Hostel fees/2023 Dated 12" September 2023

Copy to:
1. PS to VC for kind information of the Vice Chancellor.

2. Registrar for kind information of the Registrar.

3. DSW for information and necessary action.

4. The Proctor, AUS

5. All Hostel Warden for information and necessary action.

/BT'/The Director, Computer Centre with a request to upload the same in.the University

Website.

7. Notice Board
File
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